Megan Egbert

From: Meredith Badalucca

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 4:26 PM

To: Mark Pricer

Cc: Stephen Caprio; wrsweeney@tcors.com; Ibrown@honeycombre.com; Todd Hesketh; Roy
Smith; Megan Egbert

Subject: RE: Route 32 - Horizon View - Response to Staff Technical Review Comments

Good afternoon Roy & Mark,

| have reviewed all of your responses to my comments. The only comment that needs more clarification is #9. Could you
kindly provide a breakdown of the cost for the erosion control and site restoration bond. | will then send to our engineer
for review and approval.

As always, please contact me with any questions.

Regards,

Meredith Badalucca, CZEQ
Assistant Planner

Town of Montville

310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6779

From: Mark Pricer <mark.pricer@rjoconnell.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 4:18 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Stephen Caprio <scaprio@honeycombre.com>; wrsweeney@tcors.com; Ibrown@honeycombre.com; Todd Hesketh
<thesketh@fahesketh.com>; Roy Smith <roy.smith@rjoconnell.com>

Subject: Route 32 - Horizon View - Response to Staff Technical Review Comments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Meredith,

Please find a link to the Response Letter and supporting documentation below that address the comments provided for
the Horizon View Site Plan Review.

[:_2024—12-03 Response to Staff P&Z Comments

Please respond in receipt of these items and let me know if you need any additional information to complete your
review.

Thank you,



